
From:  

Gabriele Hayden  

Email:  

gabriele.hayden@gmail.com  

Location:  

Jefferson westside, Eugene  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Please prioritize bicycle and pedestrian safety. This means protected bike lanes on every single road—
these are shown to reduce fatalities for all road users. Not BS painted lanes that research shows make 
no difference to mortality for any users. Also speed cameras! additional registration charges for cars 
that have high square fronts and kill pedestrians. Let’s not pay a single dime more on freeways  
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